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Dear Families,

| hope everyone is having a wonderful weekend! It is a beautiful one in
the city of Pittsburgh! | hope you are enjoying smiles and sunshine with

those you love! We do have our field trip this Friday to PNC Park. | will remind the students a day before, but please send your child
with a packed (disposable) lunch as well as a drink! So far, it looks like the weather is supposed to be clear! Just a reminder that if you
have not done so already, please let me know if you will be attending our poetry cafe to take place in the classroom at 2:00 on Tuesday,
June 4th! We would love to have you! Thank you again for all of your continued support! Spelling list link is below!
https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.htm|?listld=61679931

Warmly,

Mrs. Amoscato

Upcoming
Tests

ANNOUNCEMENTS

We will be journeying to PNC Park on Friday morning to enjoy a beautiful
tour and then heading to the park afterwards! Please make sure you child
brings a disposable lunch with a disposable drink!

Math Quick Checks will take place
throughout the week.

There will be spelling, comprehensi?n
and vocabulary tests on Friday of this

week!



